"Teach me to do your will, for you are my God. May your kind spirit guide me on ground that is level."

Psalm 143:10



What soever you do to the least of my brothers, that you do unto me

2018-2019

Attention Parent(s)

We are looking forward to another year of growing in faith within St. Cornelius parish community. In order to provide our children with the best opportunity for spiritual growth and religious formation, both the Office of Religious Education and the parents must work together to form a necessary partnership. Upon your child's enrollment, you are automatically a member of the Religious Education Parent Association (REPA). There are neither dues nor meetings to attend, but we do invite you to lend your time and talents to the St. Cornelius Religious Education Program. There are many areas where your help is necessary. Just a few of those areas are listed below. Please fill out the bottom portion by indicating where you might lend a hand. You may return the completed form with your registration.

| Name(s) | Phone # |
|---|--|
| Student(s) name(s) | Grade level |
| School your child(ren) attend(s) | |
| e-mail address | |
| Please check all that apply: | □ Middle School Bingo Set up |
| □ Catechist (teacher)* | ☐ Classroom volunteer* |
| □ Substitute catechist* | ☐ Set-up/clean-up for functions |
| □ Musician/singer* | \square Sponsor a needy child's furtion |
| □ Goods donations: i.e. postage st | amps, ream(s) of copier paper, new markers, boxed crayons, |
| fun stickers or Office Depot/Sta | aples/Office Max gift cards, etc. please specify: |
| • | |
| | |
| | |
| What can we do for you? Any special nee | eds? (i.e. marriage validated in the Catholic Church, completion |

Rev. July 25, 2018

of sacraments, Conversion instruction, special needs child requiring Religious Education, etc.):

^{*}You will be required to: fill out an application, attend the Safeguard the Children Workshop, undergo a background check, and have your fingerprints on file with the Archdiocese of Los Angeles.

^{*}Full time volunteers will be reimbursed their tuition fees at the end of the term.